Ambulatory Care PRN Resident/Fellow Travel Award

Description:
The Ambulatory Care PRN will award five (5) resident/fellow travel awards in the amount of $400 each to attend the 2019 ACCP Annual Meeting in New York City, NY. Residents or fellows can use this award to partially support the costs associated with travel and registration.

Number of Awards: 5

Amount of Each Award: $400

Eligibility:
Applicants must meet the following criteria:
· PGY1 resident, PGY2 resident, or fellow as of July 1, 2019 in a program with ambulatory care emphasis; or PGY1 resident as of July 1, 2019 with an interest in ambulatory care
· Current member of ACCP
· Current member of the Ambulatory Care PRN
· Able to attend the Ambulatory Care PRN Business and Networking Meeting at the 2019 ACCP Annual Meeting
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Applicants must NOT be a recipient of the Ambulatory Care PRN resident/fellow travel award in a previous year

Application Requirements:
Each applicant may submit only one application in consideration for this award. A complete application must contain a curriculum vitae, letter of support, and personal statement.
1. Curriculum Vitae: Include membership in ACCP, the Ambulatory Care PRN, and other PRNs; any PRN committee service or leadership; details of scholarly activity, publications, and research; details of community service and volunteer experiences
2. Letter of Support (one page max): Should address the following questions: 1) How would the applicant benefit from attending the ACCP Annual Meeting? 2) How would the Ambulatory Care PRN benefit from the applicant attending the ACCP Annual Meeting? 3) What professional attributes set this applicant apart from other trainees?
3. Personal Statement (one page max): Include past experiences with ACCP and/or the Ambulatory Care PRN; objectives for attending the ACCP Annual Meeting; interest in future involvement with ACCP and/or the Ambulatory Care PRN; career goals in ambulatory care practice and research

Deadline: August 23, 2019

How to Apply: For questions or to submit an application, please contact: Cheng Yuet (cheng.yuet@unthsc.edu)


